
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
COMMENCEMENT OF ON-MARKET BUYBACK 

 
SYDNEY, 16 November 2018 – Further to the Adshel Sale and Capital Management announcement on 25 
June 2018, HT&E Limited (ASX: HT1) today confirmed that it has appointed Credit Suisse Equities 
(Australia) Limited to undertake an on-market buyback of up to 10% of HT&E shares.  The on-market 
buyback will commence after 30 November 2018. 
  
An Appendix 3D is attached. 

 
*** 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Peter Brookes, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 407 911 389, pbrookes@citadelmagnus.com 
Helen McCombie, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 411 756 248, hmccombie@citadelmagnus.com  
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